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Hello panel,
I write to you expressing my deep concern regarding any extension of emergency powers to the
QLD government. We have seen over the past two years lives, businesses and futures destroyed
by government overreach, any extension of these powers will only see further destruction in our
communities.
Everyday here at the agency we take calls from distressed health professionals who have lost
work, homes, lifelong professions and in a large number of cases all hope.
My own business has been decimated over the past 2 years and honestly if this continues I will
take my business, family and finances overseas as Australia is no longer the land of hope and
freedom.
I seriously hope you act with courage and integrity and do not allow any extension of emergency
powers.
Yours in hope,    
 
Kind regards,
 
Kirstin Symmonds  |  Director
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